
COUNCIL – TUESDAY, 10 SEPTEMBER 2024 
 
QUESTIONS FROM COUNCILLORS 
 
 
QUESTION FROM COUNCILLOR E PARLE TO COUNCILLOR A WOODMAN 
 
“How much did it cost to bring the EPC rating of the Moira Replan building up from a G to an 
F and which organisations funded these improvements?” 
 
 
REPONSE FROM COUNCILLOR A WOODMAN TO COUNCILLOR E PARLE 
 
“The alterations to 17 Ashby Road Moira (Moira Replan building) which we understand have 
improved the EPC rating from a G to an F were undertaken and paid for by Moira Replan 
Charity who have not shared the cost and funding information with the Council, as landlord.” 
 


